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HEATHER JOHNSTON QUOTED IN
SACRAMENTO BUSINESS JOURNAL
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Heather Johnston was recently quoted in the Sacramento Business Journal commenting on the
obstacles of the new law, Assembly Bill 1103. The new bill requires the documentation of a
building’s energy usage anytime there is a sale, lease or any change involving the building itself.
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